
Tavern League Finishes Off Donation To UW-L
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The La Crosse Area Tavern League finished off quite the monetary donation     this week to
UW-L. Al Trapp, UW-L Foundation President, says they didn't do  it on their own though. The
local league along with the Wisconsin Tavern League  and the 3rd District Tavern League both
had a hand in making the donation a  reality.

(Click for Audio)

They completed their $25 thousand pledge to the UW-L Crosse Veterans  Memorial Field
Sports Complex.
Field Sports Complex.
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